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Southbound State Road 9B detour planned this weekend for construction  
 

Jacksonville – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s extension project of State 

Road 9B (S.R. 9B) from I-95 to County Road 2209, a detour will be in place on southbound S.R. 

9B at I-295 starting Saturday, July 21 at 10 p.m. through Monday, July 23 at 5 a.m. to install 

overhead roadway signs, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

Motorists intending to travel southbound S.R. 9B at the I-295 exit ramp will exit at U.S. 1 and 

travel south to enter southbound S.R. 9B. As an alternative, motorists traveling southbound S.R. 

9B may also utilize I-95 to detour. 

The new four-lane divided highway, will connect I-95 in Duval County to St. Johns 

Parkway/County Road 2209 in St. Johns County. The project includes overpasses at Race Track 

Road, Durbin Creek and Russell Sampson Road and a connector road, Peyton Parkway, from 

Race Track Road to S.R. 9B. The connector road will provide direct access to S.R. 9B.  

Construction of the 2.3-mile extension (final phase) of S.R. 9B into St. Johns County began in 

August 2015 and is scheduled for completion this summer, weather and unforeseen 

circumstances permitting. 

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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